
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
12:00:40	PM	
	
I	am	the	owner	/	occupier	of	property	in	an	area	that	has	power	supplied	by	
Origin	Energy.	
	
I	installed		5	kW	solar	panels	4	years	ago	and	have	only	received	a	credit	of	6Â¢	a	
kWh	for	any	excess	power	generated.	
	
I	have	always	believed	that	a	fairer	rate	should	be	paid	
especially	considering	that	some	corporate	organizations	purchase	their	
electricity	at	discounted	rates.	
I	have	observed	the	actions	of	some	electricity	suppliers,	to	charge	a	fee	for	even	
the	smallest	item	.	
I	am	not	in	a	position	to	set	a	fee	for	the	electricity	supplied	to	the	grid,	and	ask	
that	action	be	undertaken	to	mandate	a	fair,	true	value	for	all	electricity	supplied	
by	private	property	owners,	and	that	the	mandated	price	paid	be	adjusted	in	line	
with	any	wholesale	or	retail	price	charged	by	the	electricity	supplier	
	
Alan	Zeuschner		
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